
$$$ Cash Reward $$$ 
Information Sought 

Fraud 
 On January 14, at 3:15 p.m., deputies 
assigned to the Southern Precinct of the 
Harford County Sheriff’s Office were 
contacted by a resident of another state 
regarding fraud.  Deputies were informed an 
unknown elderly female withdrew several 
thousand dollars from her account on two 
separate dates and at two different locations. 
 The initial withdrawal occurred on 
December 10 at the M&T Bank on Box Ridge 
Dr. in Abingdon.  The second on December 
22 at the M&T Bank in the 8300 block of 
Pulaski Highway in Baltimore. 
 Anyone with information on this crime, 
or suspect, is asked to call the Harford 
County Sheriff’s Office.   

Anyone with information is asked to call DFC Younts at 410-612-1717. 
To be eligible for a reward, you must use one the Tiplines listed below. 

 Anyone with information regarding the crime who 
wishes to remain anonymous may report their 
information through the following methods listed 
below.  If the information you provide leads to the 
arrest and indictment of the individuals responsible for 
this crime, you may be eligible for a cash reward up to 
$2,000.00. 

 Website/Email: Submit a tip online at  

  http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted 

 Website: www.p3tips.com 

 Phone: Harford Crime Solvers:  Call 1-888-540-8477 

http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted

